
 
Pilgrims’ Way Primary School 

Bermondsey and Rotherhithe Children’s Centre 

  
Manor Grove, London, SE15 1EF 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

t. 020 7639 1995 
admin@pilgrimsway.southwark.sch.uk 
Executive Headteacher: Gregory Doey 

Head of School: Julie Ireland 
Deputy Headteacher: Georgia Powell Davies  

Assistant Headteacher: Helen Jones, Thomas Gibbs and Emma Crandon  
 

   

                        Monday 16th September 2024. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: Two Year 3 visits: 1).  Southbank Centre on Wednesday 9th October; and                                                             

2                                      2).  Southwark Cathedral on Wednesday 23rd October 2024.   

We have organised two visits for the children in Year 3.  The first trip is to the Southbank Centre on Wednesday 

9th October 2024 where we will partake in a ‘Poetry Explorers’ Workshop.  The focus of our educational visit is 

to support and enhance the English curriculum we offer at school as well as celebrate National Poetry Day.   

The second visit is to Southwark Cathedral on Wednesday 23rd October where the children will take part in a 

creative ‘Climate Justice’ Workshop, introducing the topic of climate justice and the impact of changing climate 

on communities around the world.  In addition, the children will contribute to a growing, collective, collaborative 

artwork programme.  The trip also includes a visit to the spectacular Gaia Experience - this exhibit is a giant, 3D 

planet Earth floating inside the Cathedral nave.  The focus of this trip is to enhance the children’s Geography, 

Science and Art curriculum.   

On Wednesday 9th October and Wednesday 23rd October, for both educational visits, we will be using public 

transport to travel to and from the sites.  Good weather cannot be guaranteed so please ensure your child brings a 

suitable jacket/raincoat and wears sensible shoes.  We will be leaving school shortly after morning registration for 

both trips.  We will be back at school in time for the normal end of school release for both trips.   

On each day, all children should bring a packed lunch, including a drink in a reusable or plastic/cardboard 

container (no sweets, fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). The school kitchen will provide a packed lunch if you 

wish.   

 

There is no cost for either of the educational visits.  To secure a place on both trips, the confirmation-slip 

should be received as soon as possible.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

Rachel Malone, Miss. Ela and Miss. Tasha.  

Team Year 3. 

=========================================================================== 

REF: Year 3 Southbank Centre on Wednesday 9th October; and                                                        2                               

Southwark Cathedral on Wednesday 23rd October 2024.   

 

I give permission for my child (PRINT NAME) …………………. …in Year 3 to take part in the Southbank 

Centre visit AND the Southwark Cathedral visit.                                                                               YES   NO 
                         

 

I have read and understand the information about both visits.                                                            YES   NO 
    

 I would like the school to provide a packed lunch for both visits.                                                     
YES   NO 

                                                          

Signature of Parent/Carer______________________________________________________
 

 


